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Dear Legislators, 

 

I am firmly opposed to SB 210. 

 

I am against making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method 

for conducting an election. 

 

Our mail in system works efficiently and is convenient for many constituents.  The 

elderly are not easily able to physically come to vote.  Working people may not be 

able to take off work, or afford to do so. 

 

There is no loss in the integrity of the election process. 

 

Please do not pass this bill. 

 

It would make it more challenging to vote for so many, and there is no reason to 

change what is functional and affordable. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Christine Teicheira 

734 NE Majesty Lane 

Bend, OR 97701 

 

teicheirac@gmail.com 

 


